CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08004-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:15 AM

To: ‘brady.richard.c@gmail.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Richard Brady

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: brady.richard.c@everyactioncustom.com <brady.richard.c@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

It will be a long time, if ever, before renewable energy will be more profitable than non-renewable energy. But profits
do not drive policy. The good of Floridians and the American people do drive policy. The net metering program is
undeniably a step in the right direction to make the shift towards renewable energy and in combatting climate change.

Please do not take a step back from positive progress because profits have not yet aligned. Industry's mindset is slow to
change, but, with positive and persistent legislation, we can make massive strides as a society towards a better lifestyle
for our children, and our children's children.

Please continue to support the net metering program.

Sincerely,

Richard Brady

Ocala, FL 34479
brady.richard.c@gmail.com





